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Medical Board Revokes License of Michael G. Brown, M.D., of Houston 
  
The Texas Medical Board has revoked the license of Michael Glyn Brown, M.D., license 
#G3190, of Houston. 
  
A Probationer/Show Compliance Hearing was held on January 27 and continued February 24, 
during which a panel of the Board considered allegations regarding Dr. Browns violation of an 
Agreed Order of December 18, 2002. The panel determined that Dr. Brown was in violation of 
the terms of that order and was subject to the provision that authorizes the Boards representatives 
to direct the Executive Director to immediately revoke Dr. Browns licensed based on a positive 
test for any prohibited substances. 
  
After presentation of evidence and witnesses by both the agency and Dr. Brown, the Board panel 
found that Dr. Brown had violated the terms of the December 18, 2002, Agreed Order. Evidence 
was presented that a hair specimen taken from Dr. Brown on or about October 25, 2005, tested 
positive for cocaine. Evidence was also presented that a second test conducted at Dr. Browns 
request by a second laboratory confirmed the first test. Therefore, the Board panel directed the 
Executive Director to execute an order of revocation based on the mandatory revocation 
provisions of that order. 
  
The order, effective today, requires that Dr. Brown immediately cease practicing as a physician in 
the state of Texas and that he shall not again practice in the state until authorized to do so by the 
Board. 
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The Texas Medical Board, the state agency that regulates physicians, physician assistants, 
surgical assistants and acupuncturists, provides consumer protection through licensure, 
investigation and disciplinary action. The Board, under President Roberta M. Kalafut, D.O., and 
Executive Director Donald W. Patrick, M.D., J.D., and mandated by Senate Bill 104 of the 78th 
Legislature and S.B. 419 of the 79th Legislature, is strengthening and accelerating the 
disciplinary process for licensees who fail to meet the required standards of professional 
proficiency and behavior. Click here for information on filing a complaint, or call (800) 201-9353  
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